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Expressions of Interest 
 
Proposed Alterations to Section Off Classrooms & other Associated Works at HBN 

Primary School – Phase 2. 

 

The Isle of Man Government invites expressions of interest from Contractors to provide 
construction services to the Department of Infrastructure. 
 
The project briefly comprises the Installation of 5no. double FD doors and two single FD30 
Doors with glazed hardwood frames, Fire rated glazing, Formation of new self sooth room, 
modifications/relocation of existing kitchen units/worktops etc. 
 
All new doors, Frames, Ironmongery Skirting/ Architrave to be as existing in all other areas 
of the school. 
 
It is envisaged that the works will be undertaken during the school summer holiday period, 
schools close Friday 22nd July 2022 and re-open Monday 5th September 2022.  
 
All works detailed on Drawings 10-04, 10-05, 22-02,11-10 together with Internal Doors – 
Ironmongery Schedule Rev. A 
 
All Tenders are to include all Materials, Labour, Tools & Equipment including any low level 
access that may be required to complete the works safely &, to clear up all mess upon 
completion to leave the area clean and tidy. 
 
In order to participate in this competitive exercise, your organisation must be registered on 
the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, 
please visit https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu 
on the left side of the Home Page. 
 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this Quick Quote from the list 
of ‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express an Interest’ at the bottom of the 
page.  Once you have expressed an interest a new tab called ‘Quote Documents’ will become 
available where you can download all the necessary information. If you choose to proceed, 
please select ‘Opt In’ and a new section will appear for you to upload your completed return 
documents. 
 
If you decide not to proceed please click ‘Opt Out’ and select a reason for not proceeding. 
 
Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, 
please e-mail procurement@gov.im  
 
The Quick Quote will remain available on the Portal for Expressions of Interest until noon,  
Wednesday 15th June 2022. 
 
Quick Quote Submissions must be submitted through the above Portal by noon, Friday 27th 
June 2022. 
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